Dear Parents,

Welcome to Grade 3. We are excited to be helping your child to learn and grow this year. There are three Grade 3 classes this year:

- 3.1 Mrs Cabraal
- 3.2 Miss Koo
- 3.3 Ms Vicky

Miss Aishah will be a shared teaching assistant between the three classes.

Each day your child should bring the following:

- ' a healthy morning snack
- a water bottle (students can refill their bottle at school)
- a hat to wear outside to promote 'Sun Smart' behavior

On P.E. days your child should wear their P.E. uniform to school and appropriate sport shoes. Please refer to your child's timetable for P.E. days.

We would like to have a Class Parent this year. If you are interested in this role, please let me know. More information will be shared during the parent evening on the 26th of August 2015.

Please communicate any questions, concerns, or needs via email.

If your child will be going home using an alternative mode of transport that differs from the usual routine, please send an email to your child's class teacher and cc <a href="mailto:sharonchua@iss.edu.sq">sharonchua@iss.edu.sq</a>

- 3.1 Mrs. Cabraal scabraal@iss.edu.sq
- 3.2 Miss. Koo akoo@iss.edu.sq
- 3.3 Ms. Vicky vgammon@iss.edu.sq



We are looking forward to a successful year full of learning and fun.

We look forward to meeting each of you on Information Night on Wednesday August, 26th.

Grade 3 Teachers